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Miles Nadal has been a generous supporter of Reena Foundation for over twenty years. 
He is a member of Reena’s prestigious Chairman’s Circle which honours donors who 
have made a substantial commitment towards improving the lives of individuals with 
developmental disabilities.    

 
Miles has sponsored many of Reena’s special events, including Magna Dinners, Galas, 
and The Joel Schwartz Memorial Hockey Tournament.   
 
Miles understands that the residential needs of the Reena Community are great and has 
made several donations to support Reena’s capital projects. In 1997 he made a large gift 
to The Toby and Henry Battle Centre. This Centre is home to many Reena outreach 
programs for children and adults including our popular summer camps.  The main foyer 
was named in recognition as “The Miles and Joanne Nadal Town Hall”.  (photo attached) 

 
Miles Nadal’s generosity has allowed Reena to develop and provide essential 
community services for individuals with developmental disabilities.  Transportation, 
residential services, day and respite programs are just a few of the initiatives that his 
gifts have provided for. 

 
We are very grateful that Miles Nadal is part of Reena Foundation’s extended family. 

 

 Sincerely, 

  
 Sheila Miller 

 Executive Director 


